Subject: FW: offer: 20023720

Dne 2020-05-20 11:35, info@layertec.de napsal:

> We received your PO 7720440133 for the AFM measurement. Thank you very
> much.

> But we are still waiting for the crystals for the PO 7720430144. Did

> you send them already? After receiving of the crystals we can confirm
> a delivery date.

> Thanks for your answer in advance.

>

> -

> With kind regards / Mit freundlichen GriuRen

>

>

> LAYERTEC GmbH

> Ernst-Abbe-Weg 1

> 99441 Mellingen

> Germany

> Tel: +49 36453 744725

> Fax: +49 36453 74440

> Web: www.layertec.de

> CEO (Geschaftsfiihrer) Hartmut Heyer

> Court of Registry (Amtsgericht) Jena HRB 513793 VAT No. (USt.Nr.) DE
> 313635443

>

>

> Am 20.05.2020 um 09:13 schrieb cvrcek:

-

>>

>> | hope you are doing well.

>>

>> | would like to inform you that our procurement department sent an
>> official email to Layertech about AFM measurement (Friday, 15th May).
>>

>> Do you think if it is real the crystal could be delivered to Hilase

>> until end of June?

>>

>> Thank you very much for your help.

>> Yours sincerely,

>l

>>

>> Dne 2020-05-14 06:33, Stefan Gotz napsal:

I

>>>

>>> Thanks for confirming.

>>>

>>> Once we receive the additional PO we will move on with the existing
>>> order. | would estimate a lead time of approx. 6 weeks then. You
>>> will get an exact delivery date when we get the order.

>>>





